
Head of Pre-school and Nursery  
  
Welcome back after the half term.   
  
our new topic in class will be ‘Dinosaurs’. We will use the school library to discover information, 
looking at the different varieties of dinosaurs, their characteristics and eating habits.  
  
Learning intentions linked to class subject:  
  

• Classify and sort dinosaurs by size and eating habits,  
• Working together to create a Dinosaur Skelton for class display.  
• Letter sound for the week 'R'. We use your children's collage work to promote letter sounds 
at circle time.  

  
On our word wall we have added 'of' and 'the'.  
  
Just a quick reminder, can you clearly label your children's uniform and all items of clothing to prevent 
these from going home with the wrong children. Also, I would like to remind you that we are a nut 
free setting. Please do not put any items into your children's packed lunch that may contain nuts or 
traces of nuts.  
 


